
 

Subject: Invitation to Family Forum on Relationships and Sex Education 

 

Dear Families, 

 

I hope this letter finds you well. We are excited to invite you to our upcoming Family 

Forum on Tuesday, 12th December, from 5:30 pm to 6:30 pm, which will take place in the 

Academy’s ‘Lunch n Brunch’.  

 

The purpose of this forum is to discuss the delivery of Relationships and Sex Education 

(RSE). We value your input and encourage you to share your views and opinions on the 

content. This event is intended as an opportunity for open dialogue and collaboration. 

 

While we await additional guidance on the RSE curriculum, we want to proactively 

involve you and ensure transparency regarding what will be delivered. Our aim is to 

reassure families about the training and support our staff have received to provide high-

quality lessons. 

 

Your presence and participation in this forum is highly appreciated. We look forward to 

meaningful discussions and shared insights. 

 

The Family Forum will coincide with the two other school events happening on the same 

evening: a Christmas Fayre and ‘Thorns’ Got Talent’. Further details about these events 

will be shared with you soon. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Mr. Liam Guest 

Pastoral Director 
 


